
 

 

 

 

 

        March 13, 2013 

Dear 6
th

 Grade Families, 

 

The 6
th

 grade Greek Festival is rapidly approaching and we are all looking forward to this 

wonderful event for your son or daughter.  This year’s event will be held on Wednesday, 

April 10, 2013. 

 

The Greek Day “mini banquet” will include the following ingredients: Greek Salad 

Dressing, romaine lettuce, tomatoes, cucumbers, feta cheese, grapes ( red and green 

seedless), oranges, apple juice, purple grape juice, pita bread, French bread, dried 

apricots, dried dates, Greek olives, cottage cheese, spinach, eggs, butter, figs, flour, sugar, 

lemon, milk, cinnamon, dipping olive oil and filo dough.  This “taste” of Greek cuisine 

will take place at the end of our day long festival and will not replace lunch. Students 

will eat lunch in the cafeteria during their regular lunch period. 

 

In order to reconcile any food or allergy needs your child may have in advance, please 

check one of the appropriate options below and return to your child’s Social Studies 

teacher by Wednesday, April 3, 2013. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 

________1. My child may eat the designated food provided at the Greek Festival with no 

                     exceptions. 

 

________2. My child has special dietary needs and I will provide alternative food for  

         him / her.  I will contact my child’s Social Studies teacher about this issue. 

 

PLEASE specify dietary concerns here: 

Child’s name ________________________________________  Homeroom # ________ 

Parent’s name ___________________________________  (Please Print) 

Parent’s Signature __________________________________________ 

 

Also, we will need parents to help us set up, serve and clean up the day of the banquet.  If 

you can assist, please print your name and phone number below and our parent 

coordinator will be in touch with you as soon as possible.  Thanks for your assistance! 

 

_______I am able to help. 

Name_________________________________        Phone # _______________________ 

E-mail address ______________________________ 

 

Sincerely, AMS Sixth Grade Teachers 


